- 2 -

RAG08-1/9-E


	Radiocommunication Advisory Group
Geneva, 13-15 February 2008
	[image: image1.png]




	
	

	
	

	
	Document RAG08-1/9-E

	
	11 February 2008

	
	English only

	Chairman, Study Group 5

	Studies under WRC-11 agenda item 1.19
on software defined radio and cognitive radio


The previous CPM11-1 had identified Working Party 1B as the responsible group for the studies under WRC-11 Agenda item 1.19, i.e. to consider regulatory measures and their relevance, in order to enable the introduction of software-defined radio (SDR) and cognitive radio (CR) systems, based on the results of ITU‑R studies, in accordance with Resolution 956 [COM6/18] (WRC‑07).
The concerned groups (contributing groups or interested groups whichever) have not yet been identified no more than Study Groups 3, 4, 5, 6 and 7 as addressed in Annex 8 to CA/171.
During the first block meetings of Study Group 5, some Working Parties within Study Group 5 had prepared liaison statements informing Working Party 1B of those WPs intention that they wish to be kept informed on this subject, as well as to provide other relevant information on SDR that the WP is currently tackling. The draft liaison statements are addressed also to the above relevant Study Groups.

The Chairman of Study Group 5 is considering that the studies for Agenda item 1.19 within Study Group 5 be assigned, in accordance with their scopes, to the following Working Parties; 

–
Working Party 5A for applications in relation to the land mobile service and the amateur/amateur-satellite services (if necessary);

–
Working Party 5B for applications in relation to the maritime and aeronautical mobile services and radiodetermination service;

–
Working Party 5C for applications in relation to the fixed service.

It is noted that all the Working Parties have an interim nature subject to review of the coming Study Group 5 meeting, and thereby the proposed assignment is currently an example.

The draft liaison statements will be kept within Study Group 5 for the moment. After the structure and the work assignment are confirmed, they will be sent to the Chairmen of other Study Groups so that the relevant Chairmen could appropriately deliver the information to her/his subordinate Working Parties to be identified as the concerned groups for this agenda item.
Note – In the absence of any designated Working Party the focal point would remain to be the Study Group which due to the timing and periodicity of their meeting may delay the process. In order to accelerate the process, it is helpful that the above-mentioned Study Groups may wish to designate the corresponding Working Parties to which the subject liaison statements could be addressed at an early occasion.

The Chairman of Study Group 5 would like to receive any further advice on this issue from the RAG meeting, which will be conveyed to the first Study Group 5 meeting next week.
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